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Fairs are an integral part of Community History, and, especially for small fairs, a huge 

piece of summer activities. Financial support for fairs has been getting smaller and 

smaller while costs continue to go higher and higher. In order for many fairs to 

survive there must be a change in the availability of more funding. This is an 

important piece of the puzzle. Allow the full 1% that was allocated to fairs to be given 

and you will breathe fresh air and hope into many fairgrounds.  


